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LOBBY

The lobby remodel has begun. We will do
our best to redirect you accordingly. For
training and trips, we ask that you get in
contact with an Apogee team member. You
may need to park on the west side of
hangar one, whereas your instructor would
meet you at that entrance. We expect the
remodel to be complete by the end of May.
 
Jonathon Copland: 734-664-8912
Ryan Snyder: 734-678-4327
Dan Pecheniuk: 248-707-0354
Apogee Office: 248-742-9118

WELCOME TO OUR NEW

NEWSLETTER

From everyone here on the Apogee
team, we hope that your Spring has
sprung nicely. We continue to
update our operation and would like
to keep you in the loop with the
progress.

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N EWS L E T T E R  O F  A POG E E  A I R

CREW PRICING

Apogee strives to maintain a top notch
crew while continuing to be competitive.
Our crew rates for Cirrus and training will
increase as follows.
· $90/hr for CFI/ CFII instructor
· $625/day for management clients
· $695/day for non-management clients

SCHEDULING

For scheduling matters, we have created a
new email address. Contact
schedule@flyapogee.com for your
scheduling needs.

TESTIMONIALS

We are requesting updated testimonials
about positive experiences you’ve had
with Apogee Air. These testimonials
will be featured on our website, so
please let us know whether or not you
want your full name associated with
your testimonial. Please sent them in to
admin@flyapogee.com.

PARTNER TRAINING COURSE

Facebook: @flyapogee

LinkedIn: Apogee Air

Instagram: @flyapogee

NEW PILOTS

Please look for new team members and
welcome them to the Apogee
community.

We are tentatively hosting the Partner
in Training course June 8th from 9am-
12pm. This course is geared toward any
family member or partner in flight. He
or she will understand more about the
basics of flying and safety procedures,
pilot language, buttons and controls,
weather, weight limits, emergency
procedures among other general
aspects of flying. We will also tour the
tower. Don't miss out!


